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Motorcycle, mower, latest thefts in Atchison
(KAIR)--The latest round of Atchison thefts, this one including a motorcycle, is
under investigation by Atchison Police.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, a red, 2008
Honda 1000RR motorcycle was reported stolen by its owner. It was taken from
the 200 block of North 9th Street, with the crime believed to have occurred
sometime between 8:00 Monday morning and 3:15 Monday afternoon.

In a separate theft case, a 32-year-old Atchison resident is missing a push
lawnmower. Wilson says the owner reported it stolen Monday morning, with the
mower missing from the 1300 block of Commercial Street.

Also missing, as reported in a separate case, is a purse. It was stolen from inside a
vehicle parked in the 800 block of King Street.

According to Wilson, it’s believed the purse was taken sometime between 9:30
Saturday night and 5:00 Sunday evening.

Anyone with information related to the crimes should contact Atchison Police at
913 367-4323.
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